
 

CITY COUNCIL MEMORANDUM 

 

FROM: The Office of the City Manager DATE: August 24, 2020 

SUBJECT: Announcements  

PRESENTER:  

 
 
GENERAL DESCRIPTION:  

At each Council meeting a member of the governing body announces upcoming events 
in the City and recognizes an employee that exemplifies the City’s core values.   
 
Announcements:  
 
City Hall and other non-emergency City offices will be closed on Monday, September 7, 
in observance of the Labor Day Holiday. The Animal Adoption & Rescue Center, 
Library, Tennis Center and Senior Center will also be closed. The NRH Centre and Iron 
Horse Golf Course will be open. Garbage and recycling will not be collected. Monday 
collections will shift to Tuesday and Tuesday collections will be picked up on 
Wednesday.  
 
Keep NRH Beautiful is seeking volunteers for the annual Trash Bash Litter Cleanup 
event on Saturday, September 26. Trash bags, gloves and safety vests will be supplied 
for all volunteers. To help protect the health of our community, volunteers will be asked 
to follow current health protocols for wearing a face covering, social distancing and 
sanitizing. Register by September 1 to receive a free t-shirt. You can sign up on the 
city’s website at nrhtx.com/trashbash. 
 
Kudos Korner:  
  
Every Council Meeting, we spotlight our employees for the great things they do. Tonight 
we recognize:  
 
Amy Stephens, Robert Alt, Jeremy Baugh, Nick Burns, Bryant Harvey and 
Katherine Ratcliff in Information Technology and Charles Swanigon in 
Communications – A department director shared her appreciation for the extra time 
and effort these staff members have put in since March to make sure our public 
meetings can take place. Without their expertise and dedication, video conference 
meetings such as this one we are having tonight would not happen. They are always 
ready and willing to troubleshoot problems and improve processes, and we appreciate 
all that they do.  



 

 


